
Calling all mums! 

Come and join Mrs Arthur and Mrs Porter for a walk 

around Roberts Park in Saltaire 

on Wednesday 17th July. 

 

We will be setting off at 9.15 from school and aim to be 

back at school before 2pm. 

 

If you would like to join us, please come to either the 

Early Years or main school office and sign up. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you. 


